




 
When assessing your application, the Ctgb will determine whether such pre-harvest uses have been 
requested. If that is the case, the Board will apply the above decision. 
 
 
We hope to have informed you sufficiently with this letter for the time being.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. Ingrid Becks-Vermeer 
Secretary/Director 
 
 
 
 




